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The entry form for this year’s contest reflects that winners and runners-up of rhizomes 
will only be 
shipped within the United States. International winners will receive membership to AIS, 
as stated on the form. Because the custom forms and expense are just too 
cumbersome to deal with according to Paul Black and Terry Aitken. Same as last year I 
kept the two sections; Adult and Youth. Changes were made to the rules that only 
Digital photographs will be accepted, no prints. If they have prints they can take them to 
a Wal Mart or Costco and have a CD made and send that. 
 
I continue to have difficulty helping the entrants understand the need of high resolution, 
good quality 
photos; I have come to the conclusion this will always be a factor. 
 
The 3 judges have yet to be determined but will be set in place before June 30th. 
 
Respectfully, 
Janet Smith, Coordinator 
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